## Class Website

This school year, our class will have a class website as a tool for communicating our learning with parents and family members. My goal in having this website, as opposed to a printed or emailed newsletter, is to share photos, resources, and exciting learning experiences with families in an accessible, fun format. With a website, it is much easier for us to *show* you what we are learning in class.

Since this is a public website, I need your permission to use your child's first name in news posts and schedules, and to post pictures of your child on the website. I am not planning to attach name captions on any pictures. If you would like more information, or if you are not comfortable with this, please do not hesitate to speak with me about your concerns. Please return the permission slip at the bottom of the page to me during the first week of school.

Check out our website at: www.stpaulfifth.weebly.com

Parent signature\_\_\_\_\_

~Mrs. Dunseth

Class Website Permission Slip

I give permission for my child's teacher to post school photos of my child,

and his/her first name on the class website.

I do not give permission to post pictures of my child or use his/her name.